
FLORIDA 

Interoffice Memorandum 

October 20, 2016 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P. E., Director, Public Works Depart 

CONTACT PERSON: Ruby Dempsey Rozier, Manager' /J 
Traffic Engineering Division ~ 

PHONE NUMBER: ( 407) 836-7890 

SUBJ: Establishment of a "No Parking" Zone on Gatlin Avenue 

The Gatlin Place Property Management Association has requested that a "No Parking" 
zone be established on the north side right of way of Gatlin Avenue from Gatlin Way 
Drive extending 460 feet east to the west side of Barber Park. 

Staff determined that the parking on the right of way of Gatlin A venue is creating a traffic 
hazard to motorists using Gatlin A venue. 

Staff recommends that the Board approve the establishment of a "No Parking" zone on the 
north side right of way of Gatlin Avenue from Gatlin Way Drive extending 60 feet east to 
the west side of Barber Park. 

Action Requested: Approval to install a "No Parking" zone on the north side right 
of way of Gatlin Avenue from Gatlin Way Drive extending 460 
feet east to the west side of Barber Park. District 3. 

MVM/RDR/CSY /nad 

Attachments 

APPROVED BY ORANGE 
COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY 
COMMISSIONERS 
 
BCC Mtg. Date: November 15, 2016 
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_._ Proposed "No Parking" signs 

District 3: Commissioner Pete Clarke 
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District 3 : Commissioner Pete Clarke 



cV 
c 0 N

 

\o
 

c 
:ii: 
... ra 
Q

. 

0 z :: 




